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Are You Prepared For A Surprise Visit From Cal/OSHA? –
Effective Workplace Safety Programs and Avoiding Costly
Citations

Event

9.17.15 

Attorneys Collin Cook and Danielle Moore were guest speakers at the firm's Breakfast Briefing in

San Diego, California on September 17, 2015. Their topic was "Are You Prepared For A Surprise Visit

From Cal/OSHA? – Effective Workplace Safety Programs and Avoiding Costly Citations."
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